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DATE: January 9,2006 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bayo, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director c '  

Paula Mer, Research Assistant, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Docket No. 050821 -TC - Conversant Technologies, Inc. 

Attached is a letter frcim the company's President, Mr. John Protanchik, proposing a $100 
settlement in response to Order No. PSC-05-1237-PAA-TC issued, December 19, 2005. Please 
document the settlement proposal in Docket No. 050821-TC. Thanks. 
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Paula lsler 

From: Tammie Barlow [mailto:tammie@cticorrections.com] 

Sent: 

To: Paula Isler 

Subject: 

Attachments: Florida Regulatory Letter.doc 

Thursday, December 29, 2005 11:05 AM 

RE: Docket No. 050821-TC - Conversant Technologies, Inc. (TG863) 

Paula, 

Yes we do wish to proceed. I am attaching the letter proposing a settlement of the $500.00. I f  you need 
any additional information please let me know. 

Tammie Barlow 

From: Paula Isler [mailto:PIsler@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 

Sent: 

To: 
Subject: 

Thursday, December 29, 2005 7:17 AM 

tam m ie@ cticorrectio ns. com 

Docket No. 050821-TC - Conversant Technologies, Inc. (TG863) 

Dear Ms. Barlow: 

The Commission received two checks from the company -- one for $68 for the 2004 Regulatory 
Assessment Fee and late payment charges and the other for $100, which I 'm guessing is for a $100 
settlement proposal. However, no tetter was enclosed proposing a settlement. 

On December 19, 2005, Order No. PSC-05-1237-PAA-TC was issued imposing a $500 fine. The company 
has until January 9, 2006 to either pay the $500 fine in full or propose a settlement. I f  the company does 
not send us a letter proposing a settlement, its certificate will be cancelled. 

I called your office this morning at approximately 8:lO a.m. Since the office was closed, the answering 
service transferred me to voice mail and I left you a message. Please let me know how the company 
wishes to proceed. 

Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6502-Phone 
(850) 413-6503-Fax 
PIsler@psc.state.fl.us 



November 30,2005 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed Conversant Technologies, Inc. 's Pay Telephone Service Provider 
Regulatory Assessment Fee Return and a check in the amount of $68.50, due for 2004. 

I am proposing a settlement offer of $100.00 for non payment of Regulatory Assessment 
Fee due to the fact that the person that was in the Office Manager position was not aware 
that he had to pay this fee if no business was done in your state. This individual no 
longer works at Conversant Technologies, Inc. We will do everything possible in the 
future to assure that these reports are not delinquent and are paid on a timely basis. 

I respectfully request your consideration in this matter and have enclosed the settlement 
payment in hopes that this will satisfy our penalty. If you deny this request, please let us 
know so we can correct this error to be able to do business in Florida. 

Thank you for your consideration and time. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Profanchik 
President 
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